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and so have several of mj 88U es In a general way

engineering sehools, McGill ineluded, have been studying and
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experimenting with such methods as we proposed in the report,

for years.
We hesitate over the proposal

provide a special curriculum for public utilities or to
unduly the present ceurriculum in that direction, on the
that such a step may prove unsound educationally. Without
specific information as to the subjects proposed for such a
curriculum it is impossible to answer such questions as the
following: Are they teachable to ordinary students in the
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University, or may they better be learned in the light of




